
 

NOTICE 
 

The Clinton Police Department has established regulations 
governing the appearance of officers in public view during 
the performance of their official duties.   

One such regulation is titled “Body Art”. The order reads 
“All officers are prohibited from displaying any body art, 
tattoos, brands, intentional scaring or dental ornamentation 
while on duty. Officers shall not wear visible foreign objects 
inserted under their skin or pierced through the tongue”.   

The summer uniform is a short sleeve shirt. Body art 
(tattoos) are prohibited on the forearm, elbow, wrist and 
hand area as it would be visible while in the summer 
uniform. Neck, face and head tattoos are also prohibited.  

If you have any visible “body art”, you will not be permitted 
to participate in this hiring process. There are no exceptions.  
 

Please call Sergeant Robert Sepega if you have questions. 
 


